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Salaries Award update 

The PSA’s fight for a pay increase for members continues despite a setback today in the Industrial 

Relations Commission (IRC).  

The IRC today ruled that while the 2.5 per cent limit on an annual increase capped the amount public 

servants can earn, it did not serve as a guarantee of a salary increase of 2.5 per cent.   

The PSA continues to push for a pay rise this week. The matter will proceed to a hearing on Wednesday 

and Thursday 24 and 25 June 2020. 
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